
 

Children, and parents, from Years 3 to 6 are invited to an upcoming ARCH 
event at The Abbey School on Wednesday 7 May from 16.15 - 17.15.  
 
We are delighted to be welcoming Sakthi Vaiyapuri, Professor of 
Cardiovascular & Venom Pharmacology at the University of Reading, to 
speak to you about the amazing world of snakes.  
  
You will find out mind-blowing facts about these fascinating reptiles, from 
the way they slither to the tricks they use to catch food, and how snakes 
might be able to help us to cure disease. Professor Vaiyapuri will share 
snake secrets, fun stories and what to do if you come across a snake in 
real life.  
  
Sign up is via the Eventbrite page  
  
 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/the-amazing-world-of-snakes-tickets-1267215759449?aff=oddtdtcreator

